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One Staff Member Tests Positive For COVID-19 Among Residents and 
Staff at The Perley and Rideau Veterans’ Health Centre   
September 28 2020 – Ottawa, Ontario

The Perley and Rideau Veterans’ Health Centre has received confirmation of a positive test result for COVID-19 for a staff 
member working in the administration area.
This brings to four the total number of actives cases among staff.
There are no cases of COVID-19 among residents or tenants.
All staff members are currently at home and self-isolating. We wish each of them a rapid and full recovery.
This does not change the current outbreaks/restrictions on three units:
1.	Gatineau 1 North (G1N)
2.	Gatineau 2 North (G2N)
3.	Ottawa 2 West (O2W)

Visits on these Units

•	 All general visits on these units are cancelled. 
•	 Essential visitors -- such as registered caregivers and visitors for end-of-life -- will be permitted to one essential visitor at a 

time and the individual can only visit one resident at the Perley Rideau. 
The Command Centre team meets regularly to address these issues and will keep our community updated.
Thank you for your support as we work to stop community transmission of this virus.
Jay Innes 
Director of Communications
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Questions may be directed to Jay Innes, Director of Communications,  
via Telephone: (613) 526-7170, ext.2207 or Email: info@prvhc.com
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